
Presbytery Meeting 
Feedback Results – March 7, 2017 

 
1. What did you think was done well during this meeting? 
 

• Worship; equipping piece with The Rev. David  Gambrell.  
• Worship; arrangements; presentation; vision; mission. 
• Worship and 3 presentations on Directory of Worship, Board of Pensions, Presbytery Vision 

Task Force. 
• Continuing education/training; use of time. 
• Worship – fabulous. 
• Everything was well done – especially appreciated worship. 
• The worship service was wonderful.  Lunch was great. 
• Worship was awesome; food excellent; presentations were excellent; keep up with the good 

job. 
• Worship service!!!  The Rev. David Gambrell’s presentation on worship. 
• Wonderful worship service; great information from Board of Pensions; long but informative on 

Book of Order amendments. 
• First meeting – didn’t know what to expect. 
• For a first time commissioner elder, I was able to follow along ok. 
• The worship service was great.  Using the Directory for Worship was very informative. 
• Worship – inspiring, amazing, loved it!  Directory for Worship information – great; Board of 

Pensions Report – really helpful and informative. 
• Worship service – wonderful! 
• Worship was wonderful.  Lunch was great. 
• Worship was very upbeat and inspiring; lunch was delicious; bogged down with amendments. 
• Explanation of amendments. 
• I really enjoyed the presentation by the Rev. David Gambrell on the Directory for Worship. 
• Worship was beautiful and meaningful.  Lunch was awesome. 
• This has been a wonderful experience.  Sermon, music, lunch.  It is refreshing that as a 

presbytery we are moving forward. 
• Worship!  Totally outside the Presbyterian box.  However, turning sideways and straining to see 

and read the visuals during the Rev. David Gambrell’s presentation was uncomfortable.  C-c-
cold in sanctuary. 

• The Rev. Joseph Novak’s message!  Meeting areas very nice!  Comfortable - well signed – 
pleasant people. 

• Bylaw change; worship experience. 
• Directory of Worship presentation; worship service. 
• It was very helpful when voting on so many different and many times confusing items, when 

the Rev. Dr. Dan Saperstein stood and game his summary and recommendation of such items. 
• Meal. 



• Amazing worship – “teaching” bulletin great.  Directory of Worship information helpful and 
Board of Pensions information; wonderful leadership on amendments – the Rev. Dr. Dan 
Saperstein and the Rev. Ted McCulloch are great. 

 
2. What would you suggest for upcoming meetings? 
 

• Continue the deliberate and purposeful inclusion of staff from national church! 
• That at least a part of the Stewardship focus at the June presbytery meeting be on the 

Stewardship of Creation. 
• Maybe structure the mealtime to foster ministerial relationships?  No real complaints. 
• Please have standing breaks during long “sitting business times”! 
• Since this is my first time, I am not sure. 
• None 
• I would advise that you alert participating pastor advise their attending commissioner what 

they need to have knowledge of when attending. 
• No suggestions. 
• Could you post the Rev. David Gambrell’s notes on the Presbytery’s web site? 
• If you have the Board of Pensions, we need a hand-out with web sites and congregational 

action items, with time lines.  Actually, this is nice for any in depth presentation. 
• Use the same caterer as today – food was excellent. 
• Lunch at noon. 
• Content related to mission and vision. 
• N/A. 
• Conversations during the meeting should be taken outside the room where the meeting is 

being held.  It was hard to hear sometimes. 
 


